
Mr. Louis Sul ltvan 
 Albion Street 

San Francisco, California 
USA 94110 

Dear Mr. Sullivan: 

September 26, 1989 

Thank you for your letter of August 5, 1989 and for the copy of 
your article which was included with it. I have just returned from the 
Harry Benjamin International Gender Dysphorta Symposium in Cleveland, 
where I saw the videotape that you made with Dr. Ira Pauly. I thought 
that this was an excel lent videotape and that the educational merit of 
it was very great indeed. 

am enclosing a reprint of an article in which I had a very short 
description of your case history. I also have a book chapter currently 
submitted for publication, in which I have a much longer description of 
your story. 

I hope that this letter finds you in improved health. 

RB/sm 

encl 

Clarke Institute of Psychiatry 

Very truly yours 

Ray Blanchard, PhD 
Gender Identity Clinic 

250 College Street, Toronto, Ontario MST 1 RB Telephone: 416-979-2221 

      




